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Silver Eagles, 

We have one new member this month! Okay a better month for news, and thanks for the 
well-wishes on my behalf. I’m back to normal now and have no problems with any foods. This 
month we lost a good friend in Eric Sager. He was not a member, but I’ve always felt close to him 
from our work together at the Board. 

New Members:   

Emilie (Guerin) Eisold 

Board News:   

This message is from Russ Quimby through Edith Brown. “Eric Sager has died. I don't the 
exactly when, but within the last few days. He was 78 and lived in Martinsburg, WV. Eric retired 
from the Board in 2008, I believe. 

I don't have any details regarding his death. This was totally unexpected.” 

Edith Brown added, “I always liked Eric.  He was such a gentleman.” 

Fiftieth Reunion News 

I have no news about the reunion. Please let me know if anyone else has received word. One would 
think that they’d have a date by now. 

  

Member News: 

Roberto Albarracin rediscovered Emilie (Guerin) Eisold. She was with the Board in the ‘90s 
working with Bob Lauby in Rail. If you remember her, then please email her and renew old 
memories. (see attached contact list) 



Emilie (Guerin) Eisold - “I’ve worked for U.S. Customs Border Protection (CBP) for the last 8 ½ 
years. Since leaving NTSB in 2002, I have been with the Department of Homeland Security for 
over 14 years. In 2002, I started with TSA in the Rail Cargo Security Office serving in a number of 
positions to include in Branch Chief for Rail Infrastructure and then Branch Chief for Stakeholder 
Relations. Then had a short stint at Science & Technology Directorate in 2008 and headed over to 
CBP. I will send you my resume. Use what you want. [I didn’t ask.] 

More importantly, I am looking forward to hearing about our NTSB colleagues and friends. 

Thank you for doing this and connecting us together. 

Also, do you remember Ash Chatterjee in Marine Safety? He works for NPPD also DHS.” 

(I asked her to tell Ash about us.) 

Ron Schleede attended the ISASI Reachout Workshop convened in Seoul, Korea, 13-17 
February, at Korea Aerospace University. The participants (over 150) comprised a full cross 
section of aviation safety professionals from the entire aviation community in Korea. Ron sent a 
couple of photos including one of a T-41; the airplane he first learned to fly 51 years ago.  (His 
partner in the T-41 photo is Ms Jenny Yoo.)  He said that the Korean Air Force pilots also learned 
to fly in the T-41. (See photos) 

   

Miscellaneous:  

Check out the photo of the Perfect TV Tray for Seniors that my high school classmate sent.  (see 
senior tv tray photo) 



 

Please keep the news coming! Workshops? Volunteer work? Vacations? Please! Please! 

Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html  

Have a Happy St Patties Day! I sure will because my wife and I will be heading to Ireland next 
month! 

Jim Henderson 
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